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THE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS 

HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT 

Effective July 1, 1992, the responsibilities of the Hazardous Materials Unit and the 
Wetlands Unit of Highway Engineering will be transferred to the Project Development 
Division. All assigned activities within these areas will be performed by the 
Environmental Section of Project Development. The Division contacts will be Frank 
Bracaglia at 973-7484 and Patricia Trombly at 973-7309. Please direct all relevant 
correspondence to Project Development Division, Environmental Section Supervisor, 
Room 4260, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02116. 


